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Spring Electronics Recycling Event

MARTIN J. GOLDEN  March 17, 2015

As of April 1st, New Yorkers will receive a $100 fine for placing electronic waste at the curb.
The New York City Department of Sanitation and its partners are holding several events this

spring to offer residents a chance to get rid of their unwanted electronics.

Bring harmful household products, electronics, and unwanted medications to:

Brooklyn: Sunday, April 19 at MCU Park, Surf Ave Parking Lot; Cars approach from Surf Ave
and W 21st St between 10AM and 4PM.

For more information, go to: http://wwwil.nyc.gov/events/nyc-safe-disposal-event-

brooklyn/11118/1
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